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 After a short overview of current energy market trends, the presentation will provide 

Shell’s perspective on the International Maritime Organization’s decision to 

significantly reduce the Sulphur content of the fuel oil used by ships by 2020. What 

choices do ship owners have to navigate this unprecedented change, and how does this 

impact the refining industry?  
 

 

 


